
The Saint Louis University Research Institute and 
Washington University in St. Louis

cordially invite you to 

“The Complex and Vital Relationship Between Basic 
Science and Innovation”

featuring

Holden Thorp
Holden Thorp is the newly announced editor-in-chief of the Science family of journals. 

Science has the largest paid circulation of any peer-reviewed, general science journal in 
the world. Prior to this appointment, Thorp served six years as Provost and Executive Vice 

Chancellor for Academic Affairs at Washington University in St. Louis. 

Friday | October 25th | 4:00 pm
Doors open at 3:15 pm. A reception will follow the event. 

COLLAB, Third Floor
4220 Duncan Ave. 

St. Louis, MO 63110

Please RSVP by October 18th to: 
Kine Walker

314-925-3027
kine.walker@slu.edu

mailto:kine.walker%40slu.edu?subject=COLLAB%20Distinguished%20Lecture%20Series%20RSVP

